24th June 2019

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,   
                                         
It’s all getting very busy!
Welcome back to Mrs Kenyon from her maternity leave following the birth of her daughter Cora. I know Y3 are delighted to have you, and Gus back!
Sportiness
Lots of sporting events going on this week as it is National Sports Week; good luck to all of our athletes!!
Summer Fair
We look forward to seeing all members of our school community at our summer fair this Saturday; if you are able to help please see FOTSA.
Clubs
Next Friday 5th July is the last day for after school clubs, new clubs will start again in September. 
Music Afternoon 
We look forward to seeing you next Thursday 4th July for a picnic lunch beforehand.
Congestion
We had a visit from the Police last week following complaints from local residents regarding inconsiderate parking and driving in and around school. Please do all you can to drive and park safely and sensibly. Please also do not simply let your child out of the car whilst stopped by lollipop Sara!
 
I am away with our Y4 classes this week but will obviously be in regular contact with school. We have our fingers crossed for good weather!
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft
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